
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out: 

• We had a great Homecoming Week, thank you to all who participated.  Please 
remind students of the expectation to be in dress code daily, if your student is out of 
dress code they will receive a detention.  Check out our school website for details, a 
link will be provided in the accompanying email. 

https://www.pcsb.org/Page/9098 

• Seniors be sure to come by the Guidance area and check out the scholarship 
opportunities available on the scholarship board. 

• Yearbooks are on sale and must be reserved before March 1st. The link is on the 
school site. 

• Boys and girls track tryouts will be Jan 27-31st. Mon-Fri. 2:15-4:00 

• Congratulations to Paytin Littrell, Gillian Klee, Austin Hatton & Emma Vitek for 
making All County Band.  They will be performing Tuesday.  The Band is still selling 
The World’s Finest Chocolates for $1 

• Seniors:  there are two more weeks to pay your senior dues.  Please visit the school 
website for the link and have your height and weight ready for cap and gown 
order.  Senior dues are $140 and pay for all things related to your senior year here at 
Osceola.  You may also pay cash or check directly to Mr. Kontrick in room 227 
between classes.  

• Our first Interact Meeting of 2025 will be this Friday, January 24th in our Media Center 
directly after school.  Please plan to attend wearing your Interact Shirts for our club 
photo. 

• Mark your calendars for Pinellas County School's College & Career Fair on February 
3rd from 6 pm to 8 pm at Pinellas Technical College in St Petersburg.  Meet with 
Admissions reps from all 12 State Universities, plus Florida Private universities, 
vocational programs & Military branches. This is a great opportunity for 
underclassmen to get a jump start on their future plans!  Please see the attached 
flyer in the accompanying email for additional information. 

• ASVAB scores are available for pick for any student who has yet to pick up their test 
scores. See Ms. Jackson in guidance. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5x80c7pSEpwbXPagbXDlZQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpbqmiP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGNzYi5vcmcvUGFnZS85MDk4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnhyJ2jWepYBdhUhFHRVJMQUNIUkBwY3NiLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


• Model UN Delegates: Please bring your $25 delegate fees to Mr. Yarbrough in 
Portable 6 ASAP. Also, our club picture for the yearbook will be this Thursday 
afternoon right after school in the rose garden. Please plan to attend. Mr. Valentine 
will distribute research materials and topic guides after the picture. 

• This week in athletics both our girls and boys soccer teams are headed into district 
games, times and locations are still to be determined 

o Tuesday, January 21  

o Wrestling away at Hollins start time 7pm 

o JV/V Boys Basketball is away at St. Pete Catholic tipoff at 6pm 

o JV/V Girls Basketball is home vs. Northeast with tipoff at 6:30pm          

o Wednesday, January 22  

o JV/V Boys Basketball is home vs. Dunedin with tipoff at 6:30pm 

o Thursday, January 23  

o JV/V Girls Basketball is home vs. Hollins with tipoff at 6:30pm 

o Friday, January 24  

o JV/V Girls Basketball is away at IRC with tipoff at 6pm 

Remember there is NO SCHOOL on Monday, January 20th, enjoy the remainder of your 
weekend, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic Success, and Warrior 
P.R.I.D.E. 

 


